From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov

Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 5:03 PM
To:
Subject: New Online Form for Reporting 2015 Monthly Diversion under the Informational Order

WR 2015-0002-DWR

MESWEIORIN This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board.

If you were subject to Order WR 2015-0002-DWR, the Order has the obligation to continue to report your actual
monthly diversions in 2015. Section 2. (c) of the Order states the following:

If the current drought declaration is extended, the monthly diversion amount for each month starting with February 2015
shall be submitted by the fifth (5th) of each succeeding month until the drought ends.

The original online form for which you reported your 2014 diversions and projected 2015 diversions allows for you to
replace your projected 2015 diversion amount with your actual diversion amount. The State Water Board was informed
that the instructions were not clearly identified. To facilitate the reporting of actual 2015 monthly diversion amounts,
the State Water Board has developed a second online form and it is now available at:
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water issues/programs/ewrims/curtailment/wateruseinfo_actual.php.

We hope that this new form makes it easier for you to report these monthly amounts. The State Water Board
understands the difficulty in complying with specific deadlines and will continue to exercise its discretion in considering
enforcement of the due date, especially for this month. Thank you for your cooperation.

If you have any questions, please contact the State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Rights at
Email: SWRCB-2014informational-order@waterboards.ca.gov
Phone: 916-341-5342
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